
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/27/2013 11:25:12 AM
Subject: FW: Capitol Complex Security System Reminder 

All,

Please see below regarding the new Capitol Complex Security that will go into effect on Monday.

Thanks,
Katherine

From: Praylow, Sharon
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 10:50 AM
To: Ann John; Smoak, Carol; Cathy Lee; Glenn, Debbie; Wilcox, Deb; Emzee Hilliard; Sparkman, Holley; Jean Beane; John 
Hancock; Eubanks, Karen; Wicker, Karen; Pierce, Kathleen; Kim Hagen; Kimberly Jones; Lancaster, Kimberly; Fuller, Laurie; 
Lem Harper; Arnold, Lyn; Margaret Sanders; Mark Piland; Michelle Pinkney; mjclark@scprt.com; Dawkins, Norma; Geiger,
Paulette; Winfrey, Peggy; Renee Johnson; Nabors, Robin; Pope, Sara; Horry, Shearon; Copeland, Sherry; DAmbra, Susan; 
Susan Hartnett; Way, Susan; Tammy Wilson; Thompson, Tina; Tracy Watford 
Subject: Capitol Complex Security System Reminder

Don't forget to bring your newly issued ID card and vehicle placard on Monday, July 1, when the new
Capitol Complex security system will go into effect.

It is important to keep the following points in mind:

1. You will need either your parking placard or newly issued Proxy ID card each day to enter the 
garage.

2. It is essential you maintain a speed of 10 mph or less when approaching the garage.

3. Your placard should be hung from the rearview mirror with the State Seal facing outward.

4. If the automated reader does not detect your placard, scan your Proxy ID card at the entrance 
gate.

5. You will need your Proxy ID card to access the garage from buildings located on the Capitol 
Complex.

6. Speed humps are being installed at the entrances to the garage to help ensure that the 10 
mph or less speed is maintained.

For additional information and a FAQ sheet on accessing the parking facility and surrounding areas, please
visit the Division of General Services website at http://www.gs.sc.gov/business/parking/BO-parking-cc-
security.phtm

Should you have any questions regarding the new procedures, please contact Parking Services by calling (803) 
734-1638.
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